Letter to Joan Slaughterbeck 2018

Dear Joan,

While we're sure it's too late to be Founding Members of the Michael Veloz Fan Club, we hereby apply to join.

When you assigned Michael to install our kitchen tiles, you said, "You will like him." Not only do we like him, we wish he was a General Contractor, so we could know every tradesperson he employed would meet Michael's standard.

That Michael is personable is the first thing one notices. That he is precise, punctual and professional quickly follow. Perhaps he does have eyes in the back of his head; he knows when helper Chris (also a great worker), needs to be coached.

The precision and speed with which he configured the tiles greatly impressed Rob, who is an engineer by degree.

So, once again, we are so impressed by the company you and Jack built. Thanks you so much.

Best regards,

Sharon and Rob

March, 2018